
 
703 E. Churchville Road, Bel Air, MD 21014 
 

Saturday, December 7, 2013 from 11 AM to 4 PM 
 

 

 

For additional information, contact: Marci Hare @ 410-808-3045 or johncarrollchristmas@gmail.com 
Please fill out the information below and enclose with your check made payable to: The John Carroll School 

Please feel free to copy this form and distribute to your friend vendors who may be interested in attending our event. 
 

 

 

Mail this form and check to: 
 

John Carroll Christmas Bazaar 

703 E. Churchville Road,  
Bel Air, MD 21014 

 

 


